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Dear members of the society!

On 10 September 2022, we held our first General Assembly in the beautiful Palazzo del Doglione
of Marostica. Many of our members could also see the life chess event in the evening which was
shown until the end despite some heavy rain showers in between! I wish to thank in particular our
Italian members Stefano Zulian and the President of the Marostica Chess Club, who helped a great
deal in the preparation. Moreover, it was an honour that we could count the great Italian Chess
historian Dr. D’Elia among our participants. In order to facilitate the cross-communication, I attach
the list of participants with e-mails for your information.
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